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Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

 

Tamera Anderson

4207 NE 161 Ave

Vancouver, WA 98682

 

November 20, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

The different government agencies are making it harder &amp; harder for middle to low income families to enjoy

hiking, climbing and backpacking in our beautiful forest, mountains. There are so many different fees and multiple

passes already needed. You seem to want to make it so only a certain group of people will be able to Afford

enjoying the great outdoors, your proposal is not the answer.

 

 

Sincerely,

Tamera Anderson

 


